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       Welcome to the  
Cold Mountain Lodge Newsletter!  
 
In May, temperatures in Florida hover around 90˚. On Cold Mountain in North Carolina, it’s 50˚ 

in the mornings and in the 70s each afternoon! In this issue, we update you on the latest at Cold 

Mountain Lodge. 
 

We offer special pricing for 

return customers such as you. 

Contact me directly so we can 

schedule you to enjoy the cool 

days in the Western North 

Carolina Mountains. 

~Ralph Fisher 

813-528-0520 

ralphfisher@yahoo.com 

WHAT’S NEW AT THE LODGE 
 
Summer is almost here on Cold 
Mountain! Everything is green, the 
flowers are popping up, and the 
tomatoes have been planted.  
 
The property has been cleared of 
smaller trees and brush and now 
there is a thriving green undergrowth 
between Panther Branch Creek and 
the Little East Fork River! 
 
The deck has been updated with 
repairs, fresh paint, and a new fire pit 
for your enjoyment. We also have 
plenty of firewood stocked for your 
next visit. 
 
A beautiful rustic safety fence has 
been installed in the parking area. 
 


